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Thank You Note

Thank You and Welcome to the New Editors of |NLS Reports

Dennis Kraus, Michael |. Link

] Neurol Surg Rep 2023;84:e65.

It is with true mixed emotion that we announce the
departure of our current editors for the Journal of Neuro-
logical Surgery Reports (JNLS-R) and the video reports:
Derrick Lin, Rupert Oberholzer, and James Liu. All three
members of our team labored to provide editorial oversight
for the journal and left a significant impact on the evolution
of the journal, and the quality of the Journal of Neurological
Surgery Part B (JNLS-B) would not be what it is today
without their considerable effort. We would like to offer a
hardy thank you and wish them all the best in their future
endeavors.
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It is with great excitement that we introduce our new
editors for the combined JNLS-R/video reports, Dr. Marilene
Wang and Dr. Christopher Graffeo. Dr. Wang is the coleader of
the University of California, Los Angeles (UCLA) skull base
team, where she is the Professor at the Department of
Otolaryngology-Head and Neck Surgery at the UCLA Geffen
School of Medicine. Dr. Graffeo is an Assistant Professor of
Neurosurgery at The University of Oklahoma where his
practice focuses on skull base and cerebrovascular diseases.

The future of our journal remains very bright. Please
welcome Dr. Wang and Dr. Graffeo to our editorial board!
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